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 Campus Announcements for the week of December 20, 2004
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
Read the Announcements Archives at
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

The Division of Information Technology wishes the
Campus Community a Happy and Healthy Holiday

01. Administrative (dept moves/closes, employee info, Admin
announcements)

To All Faculty and Staff:

I am delighted to report that the Faculty/Staff Campaign has
already raised more than $525,000.  I thank all of you who have
given so generously.

If you have not yet given, please seriously consider doing so.
Outright gifts may be in cash or by check; you may pledge through
payroll deduction or by credit card simply by clicking on this
link and following the instructions:
http://www.stonybrook.edu/itsaboutus

Your professional work has made Stony Brook one of the world's
great universities.  Now please help us reach the next level of
excellence through our Faculty/Staff campaign.

Thanks so much.
Shirley Strum Kenny, President

                     - - - - - - - - - - -

  1. 2005 Mileage Rate
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#1

  2. Central Receiving/Property Control Holiday Closing
Information
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#2

  3. Time to renew library material
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#3

  4. Health Insurance Option Transfer Period for West Campus/HSC
State Employees
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#4

  5. The Tenth University Senate Survey results now available.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#5



  6. Life Sciences Stockroom & Tank Gas Program Holiday Schedule
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#6

  7. SBU/BNL Van Holiday Schedule
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#7

  8. Stony Brook's Blackboard System will be unavailable -
Wednesday 12/29/04
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#8

02. Hosp/HSC Admin Announcements

  1. The Hospital Benefits Office has a new location
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#9

  2. Master Of Public Health Program Accepting Applications For
Fall 2005!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#10

  3. Stony Brook Hospital Health Sciences Center, Master Of
Public Health Program
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#11

03. Workshops/Courses/Training (work related; HR, EAP, DoIT,
etc...)

  1. Employee Assistance Program Lunchtime Learning, Getting
Organized - When Time is Not on Our Side
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#12

  2. 2005 HRS, Training and Development Catalogs are Here!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#13

  3. Supervisor Training (Foundations of Supervising) (Conducted
by HRS, Training & Organizational Development)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#14

04. Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. Doctoral Defenses This Week
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#15

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. Stony Brook Graduate Program In Public Health & University
At Albany School Of Public Health Public Health Video Broadcast
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#16

06. Charitable (Habitat, Blood drives, Cats, etc...)

  1. We Need You -- Blood Drive
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#17

07. Entertainment (Sports, Movies, Events, etc...)



  1. India Society New Year celebrations
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#18

  2. 12/1 to 12/30 10% off ALL clothing at Matthew's HSC
Bookstore.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#19

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses (SPD, etc...)

  1. Defensive Driving Program Offered for UUP employees and
their immediate family members.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#20

  2. West Campus Weight Watchers Group Forming For January!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#21

  3. Elevated Lipids And Cholesterol Program
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#22

  4. Adobe Photoshop
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#23

09. Research (Studies, Testing, etc...)

  1. Long Island Database Project - Volunteers Needed
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#24

  2. Alzheimer's Disease Trial At SUNY Stony Brook
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#25

  3. How Do You Manage Your Stress During Pregnancy?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#26

  4. Are You A Type I Insulin-Dependant Diabetic?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#27

  5. Select - Selenium And Vitamin E Cancer Prevention Trial.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#28

  6. Do You Have A Frozen Shoulder?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#29

  7. Brookhaven National Labs (BNL) - Imaging Studies - 20 Yrs 
Volunteers
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#30

  8. Research Volunteers Wanted At The General Clinical Research
Center, Stony Brook University Hospital.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#31

  9. Are You Taking Cholesterol Lowering Medication?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#32

  10. Did You Ever Wonder Why Some People Get Stressed Out More
Easily Than Others?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#33



  11. Do You Have Chronic Fatigue Syndrome?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#34

  12. Take Part In Clinical Research Studies.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#35

  13. Participants Needed for Brain Simulation Study of Emotion
and Personality.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#36

  14. Seeking Volunteers Men And Women 18 Years Of Age And Older
With A Diagnosis Of HIV  And/Or AIDS
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#37

  15. Seeking Volunteers for a Cancer Study.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#38

  16. Volunteers Needed For a Study On Incidence Of Insulin
Resistance In A Morbidly Obese Population
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#39

  17. Seeking Volunteers - Healthy Men and Women who are 65 Years
of Age or Older and Leading Active Lifestyles
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#40

10. Miscellaneous

  1. Master of Business Administration (MBA) accepting
applications for Fall 2005.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#41

  2. Register Now for Stony Brook Day in Albany - March 1, 2005
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#42

  3. 7th Annual Institute for Medicine in Contemporary Society
Writing Contest. Guest Judge: John Stone, MD and Author
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041220#43
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
______________________________________________________________

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.


